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Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns Objection

CAUTION: External Email  

 
 
Dear Distinguished Representatives: 
 
I am a member of the DDCTA and I am very concerned about the impact of 
the AGALA29 Netherbarns development project. I believe it will destroy the 
region's tourist industry already hit hard by the COVID virus this year. We 
were planning a trip to see Abbotsford last year when our dreams were stuck 
down. It would be a terrible shame to ruin the Abbotsford's view of the Tweed 
River. All the charm and priceless historical value of this area will be 
impacted. Think of the other local businesses that depend on tourism and 
their value to the economic vibrancy of the region. Please think again about 
a short term gain that will create a long term loss for your irreplaceable, 
historic region. I strongly object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns Project. 
 
Lisa Soud 

 
 

 
 


